NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

“It's a Wonderful Life” Welcome Reception

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO December 13, 2011

Seneca Falls- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently attended the “It's a Wonderful Life” welcome

reception at Hotel Clarence to celebrate the 65T anniversary of the classic Frank Capra film.
Senator Nozzolio had the opportunity to welcome back Karolyn Grimes who played Zuzu in

the film and to meet Carol Coombs-Mueller who played Janie.

Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Karolyn Grimes; Carol Coombs-Mueller; and

Frankie Cottrell, GM of Hotel Clarence.



